New England Lace Group Meeting, 21 December 2013

Executive Board Attendance: Sharon Sacco, President; Bryce Wolf, Vice President

Executive Board absent: Patty Foley, Treasurer and Membership; Gail MacLean, Newsletter Editor; Librarian, Clerk, and Member-at-Large unfilled positions

Member and Guest Attendees: Rita Bartholomew, Marjorie Dashef, Linda Lane, Jim Martin

The meeting was called to order at 11:00.

President - Sharon Sacco:

- Budget and membership reports planned for this meeting will be delayed until next month due to a computer malfunction.
- Jeannet van Oord would like to donate some books to NELG, but the cost of shipping from the Netherlands is prohibitive. Anyone who might be able to pick them up should contact Sharon Sacco.
- A nominating committee is needed soon to provide candidates for the June elections for Vice President and Treasurer/Membership Chair.

Vice President - Bryce Wolf

- Upcoming programs:
 - January's meeting will be a tag sale and work on UFO. Rita
 Bartholomew has promised to come and help those who started the netting project at the last meeting.
 - Sharon Sacco will lead a workshop on Teneriffe lace in February. The project will be a small heart that was designed by Alexandra Stillwell.
 If you plan to attend, please register. There is no fee for participants.

The meeting adjourned at 11:20.

[Notes were taken and compiled by Marjorie Dashef. Sharon Sacco edited the final minutes]

Respectfully submitted, Sharon Sacco